
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

KIRBY HIGH SCHOOL 

 

April 16, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. Paul Hill in 

support of his pursuit of administrative positions in the field of education. He is a 

proven leader, educator, and motivator that is worthy of the attention of 

potential employers looking to hire transformational change agents to improve 

their organization. I’ve had the pleasure of serving as Mr. Hill’s supervisor at Kirby 

High School, but I also have a unique honor of being one of his former middle 

school students. Mr. Hill’s tutelage and support over the years has played a major 

role in my success as an educator and an instructional leader over the past 22 

years. Mr. Hill is highly organized, competent, caring, and well-versed in human-

relation skills. He is respected by students, peers, administration, and in the school 

community. His ability to coach teachers and to motivate students is uncanny. His 

ability to multitask and to action plan across various disciplines with excellence 

causes many to see him as a factotum of sort. This letter does not begin to sum 

up Mr. Hill’s greatness as he has my highest recommendation without reservation. 

I welcome you to contact me should you need additional insight as to the ability, 

skills, and potential success of this outstanding educational leader.  

  

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Steevon R. Hunter 


